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BLACKWOLF WILDLIFE ASSOCIATION 
6170 HWY 45 South       Oshkosh  WI   54901          920-688-5123 

 

NEWSLETTER – JANUARY 16, 1999 
 

 

 

NEW MEMBERS  

 

 Welcome to our new club members. 
 

Ron Nigl 
Scott Dreyer 
Terry Donahue 
Dale Fischer 

 

 

VIEWING BLIND  

In October our Viewing Blind, on the pond by Van Dyne Creek, was vandalized and burned 
down.  At that time we contacted the Winnebago Sheriffs Department.  Just last week the Sheriff 
apprehended the people responsible. They were charged with criminal trespassing and with 
damage to personal property. 
 
 

WINTER MEETING 

Our winter meeting will be held February 10th, 6:00 p.m., at Georges Gaslight on Harrison 
Street.  Dinner will be at 7:30 p.m.  Please try to come for a good discussion on the 1999 plans.  
Let me know if you will be there. 
 

 

GUN/TARGET RANGE 

Our posts are in and we hope to complete the project soon. 
 
 
PHEASANTS FOREVER BANQUET 

The Pheasants Forever Banquet will be at the Pioneer Inn at 5:30 p.m., this coming Thursday, 
January 28th.  Please call me if you want tickets.  $50.00 for one ticket and $80.00 for two 
tickets.  This includes dinner, the annual membership fee, the magazine, and a lot of excellent 
prizes. 
 
I am on the Board of Directors and have been appointed Habitat Chairman for our group.   
 
Hope to see you there. 
 
 


